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Nota Nº 7-5-M/779 
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of Organization of American States and, pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2445 (XXXIX-O/09), is pleased to advise that effective immediately the National Point of Contact of Peru in accordance with the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions will be:
Minister-Counselor Vitaliano Gallardo Valencia
Head of the Department of International Security and Disarmament

Secretariat for Multilateral Affairs

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Peru

Email: vgallardo@rree.gob.pe  

Telephone: 204-3105. Fax: 204-3101
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., November 19, 2009
To the 

General Secretariat 

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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